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A doctor prepares the first dose of the Moderna vaccine at a medical office in Mill Valley in July. President Biden’s coronavirus plan could push millions

more Americans to get vaccinated. Alvin A.H. Jornada/Special to The Chronicle

Hoge Fenton Employment Law Chair Sarju Naran was interviewed by San Francisco Chronicle
reporter Erin Allday in the article “Even Bay Area needs more people to get shots as Biden ramps up
vaccine mandates” published on September 9, 2021.



Sarju discusses how the national vaccine mandate would be received well by many companies and
will stop employers from looking like the bad guys.

Read the full feature here.
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